Bosler, Jerry

From: Eileen M. Palmer [empalmer@tin.lib.mi.us]

Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2003 9:11 AM

To: LSTA Grant Steering Committee

Cc: MILE URSA System Communicatoin List and Exchange; A. Michael Deller; Michael C Piper
Subject: Grant application

I am sorry to inform you that the Library of Michigan has not funded cur
LSTA grant application built around promoting MiLE. The letter we
received does not provide any details about why the grant was not funded
but we can, if we wish, follow up with them for more details.

Many thanks to all who helped us to develop this grant. It is
disapointing to miss out on the funding but I think we should all be proud
of our effort and look for other ways that we can achieve cur goals!

-eileen

Eileen M. Palmer Deputy Director for Member Services
The Library Network empalmer@tln.lib.mi.us

13331 Reeck Road tel: (734) 281-3830 ext. 107

Southgate, MI 48195 fax: (734) 281-1%05



